PS 144Q District 28 
SLT Meeting Minutes 
Date: Monday, April 11, 2022   Time: 7:00 p.m. (Convening Remotely- Zoom)
 
A. Attendees 
	Jen Lucadamo 
	Principal 
	Lori Diamond 
	SLT Member-  
UFT Representative 

	Anna Solomon 
	SLT Member-PA President 
	Lydia Ra 
	SLT Member- Assistant Principal

	Paul McPherron 
	SLT Member-Parent 
	Tara Butler 
	SLT Member- Teacher 

	Jennifer Sobers 
	SLT Member-Parent 
	Kathryn Lynam 
	SLT Member-Teacher 

	Tiffany Martin
	SLT Member-Parent 
	Dan Herman 
	SLT Member- 
Parent

	Jessamyn Waldman Rodriguez 
	SLT Member-Parent 
	
	


	Maura Raggi
	SLT Member-Parent 
	
	 


 
B. Principal’s Report:
1. CEP Goal
a. More than 40% of Parents completed the School Survey.
b. The deadline for the survey is April 15.
c. Reading: Teachers completed Running Records in March (84% of students are reading at Level 3 and 4). This includes Kindergarten students. We reached our goal and now hope to maintain it.
d. Many Level 1 and 2 students are receiving RTI.


C. PA Report:  
1. Upcoming Election
a. Election will be on May 9.
b. April 14- Deadline to submit nominations for SLT Seats and PA.

2. Enrichment Program Update
a. Enrichments are underway. 
b. The PA is not getting a lot of feedback on programs.
c. Maybe we can create a student and parent survey about enrichment programs.
d. Maybe we can develop more culminating activities to celebrate the enrichment programs.

3. Earthfest Recap
a. Compost Collective (a non profit in Forest Hills)- offered to host classes there for field trips. 
b. All of the vendors who participated were wonderful.
c. We will have a final number at the next meeting.


D. UFT Report: 
1. The UFT is having their elections.

E. Other Questions/Discussion:
1. Gifted and Talented: We are waiting for an announcement from the city.
2. We will be getting an additional 3K program next school year
3. April 15: Legislation Deadline for Virtual Meetings for SLT. We will have to discuss future meetings.
4. COVID Kits: 4 kits will be sent home before Spring Break. They will go home on April 13. COVID numbers are still low in our school.
5. We will be moving forward with 5th grade graduation and Kindergarten step up.
6. 5th graders will have a special celebration day at the Forest Hills Little League Fields.
7. [bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to discuss how we are going to use technology and Google Classroom moving forward. 


Our next meeting is May 18, 2022 at 7:00 PM on Zoom.

